
 

 

 

 

Wood End Road, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton, WV11 1Y   Tele: 01902 558940    email: woodendprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Headteacher: Miss S Sharma                        Deputy Headteacher: Mr J Sheard                     Assistant Headteacher: Mrs F Bellenger 

Dear parents/carers, 

Year 6 Statutory Tests were held this week.  Well 

done to all the pupils, they have shown a positive 

attitude in handling the tests.  

The Farm on Wheels visited Reception class on 

Thursday. They had a wonderful time talking to the 

farmer and handling the animals.  

We have a number of items of uniform in our lost 

property box outside the school office.  If these are not 

claimed by Friday 24th May, they will be disposed of 

over half-term.  Please come and take a look to 

claim any items. 

School class photographs will be taken on Tuesday 

21st May. 

Miss Sharma 

Dates for your diary Please make a note of these  

Tuesday 21/5/19 Class Photographs 

Thursday 23/5/19 School closed - European Elections 

Friday 24/5/19 Break-up for half-term 

Monday 3/6/19 Return to school - 8:55am 

Thursday 6/6/19 Y5 visit to Pizza Express 

Week commencing 

10/6/19 
Year 1 Phonics Assessments 

Monday 10/6/19 

Monday 17/6/19 

Monday 21/6/19 

Transition Afternoons - pupils will spend time 

with the member of staff who will be their 

class teacher next academic year. 

Friday 21/6/19 
Sea Life Centre Visit - Nursery closed to            

pupils not attending 

Friday 28/6/19 School closed to pupils - Inset Day 

Monday 1st July School closed to pupils - Inset Day 

Week commencing 

Monday 1/7/19 
Sports Week - more information to follow 

Friday 5/7/19 Reports sent home 

Tuesday 9/7/19 
Parents’ Evening - 3:30 - 7:00pm - more            

information to follow 

Friday 19/7/19 Non-uniform Day - more information to follow 

Friday 19/7/19 Break-up for Summer holidays 

Monday 22/7/19 Inset Day - school closed to all pupils 

Summer 2                                                17th May 2019 

School Closures during the Summer Term 

Thursday 23rd May - European elections -  school closed to all pupils. 

Friday 28th June and Monday 1st July - Teacher Training days - school 

closed to all pupils. 

Thank you to everyone that purchased books from our recent Bookfair.  

You raised £219.00 for the school to spend on new books for our library 

and classrooms. 

Reminder:  Our school forms are available on the school website.  

These   include: Medical  Administration,  Woode’s Booking form, 

Change of  Details and Nursery Registration forms.                                         

Look in the Parents’ tab for ‘Useful Forms.’ 
Reminder:  class photographs will be              

taken on Tuesday next week.                      

Bring your best smile!   

If you do not wish your child to be included 

on the class photograph, please let us know 

by Tuesday morning.  Thank you 
We would love to receive any children’s magazines or comics 

that you may have finished reading for our library area.  

Please bring any donations to the school office. Thank you 

As the warmer weather approaches, please 

remind your children to bring in their hats and 

caps to wear outside and a clear water bottle.  

These can be refilled at school.  Please ensure 

that these items are named. Please continue 

to send in an outdoor coat for your child. 

We have our school water bottles available 

from the office.  Small - £1.00 or large £1.50 

Charlie had a wonderful time 

at the Grand Theatre.  He 

won 2 tickets in our draw for 

100% attendance to see 

‘Madagascar.’ 


